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Statement Opposing HB 3075 

 

I strongly oppose HB 3075, as it represents an unconstitutional infringement on the 

rights of law-abiding Oregonians. By increasing barriers to firearm ownership through 

excessive fees, prolonged waiting periods, and an unnecessary permit process, this 

bill does nothing to stop criminals but instead punishes responsible citizens. 

 

The Second Amendment guarantees our right to keep and bear arms, and HB 3075 

directly undermines that right by imposing burdensome regulations that 

disproportionately impact law-abiding individuals. Furthermore, the bill’s vague and 

rushed implementation, along with its emergency clause, bypasses proper legislative 

scrutiny and public input. 

 

Rather than restricting the rights of responsible gun owners, lawmakers should focus 

on enforcing existing laws and addressing the root causes of crime. I urge my fellow 

Oregonians to stand against HB 3075 and call on legislators to reject this 

unconstitutional overreach. 

 

Sincerely: Greg Glassow  

County: Klamath  


